
Results of Students Survey for Academic Year 2023-2024 

 

Dear students 

    Quality Assurance dep. Conduct a survey to follow up on the services 
offered by the library. The suggestions proposed in the Quality Assurance 
Committee meeting on May 21st,2024 and the following decisions were 
taken: 

- The library will open from Saturday to Thursday from 8:00 am to 3:00 
pm. 

- The speed of the internet at the university increased from 50m/s to 
100m/s. 

- 20 PCs were replaced with 20 PCs (Mac). 
- To suggest a book, please click on the following link 

https://forms.gle/sirswCTv1nvQKVVr9 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/sirswCTv1nvQKVVr9

